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Your weekly roundup of all things years N -6! 

 

A message from Mrs. Shaw 

 

Well, we are definitely over the halfway point in the half term and I think we are getting 

some quite tired children now! I have attached an image below with the recommended 

sleep times for the different age groups and some sleep tips! 

Teaching and Learning 

Whilst in Reception this week, I discussed 'Trusted Adults' with the children as this was our 

Behaviour Curriculum focus for the week. What was really lovely to hear was that despite 

only being in school for four weeks, the Reception children could name a number of 

members of staff who they felt they could talk to should they need to. It just goes to show 

how strong our relationships are already. 

With that in mind, we have had a number of new children starting across the primary years 

this week and all of the staff and children have made them feel extremely welcome. I always 

imagine it to be very daunting coming to a new school. We always pair them up with a friend 

until they find their feet and begin to build further friendships. It has been a successful first 

week for so many of our new children  - well done! 



Year 5 had a visit from the poet and author Nathan Parker this week who shared his 

thoughts on the importance of reading. A reminder of our expectation that all children read 

three times per week at home. This is the only 'homework' we send out which shows the 

high importance we place on reading. Reading filters through every curriculum area and is a 

life skill that will see the children through their school life and on into adulthood. We ask 

that you support our reading expectation. Thank you 

On Wednesday, we all took part in a fire drill. We always prepare the children for the first 

one so that they know what to expect and know where to go in the event of a fire. I was very 

proud when all of the children were so sensible and followed their teacher's instructions. 

Last night was Open Evening at Unity. It was so nice to see everyone who attended and we 

really hope they choose us! Huge thanks to all staff who supported this event and also to our 

Y6 Prefects who were so polite and spoke so articulately about how good our school is! 

As I have previously mentioned, we have talked about 'Trusted Adults' in our RRS Behaviour 

Curriculum this week. This is to ensure that all children know who they can turn to should 

they need it in order to keep themselves, and others, safe. Next week, we will move onto 

talking about being emotionally ready for learning using the story 'Gecko is frustrated' - a 

book about keeping calm. 

Forthcoming Dates 

• 7th October  - Yom Kippur Assembly for primary children 

• 8th  - 10th October  - Y6 Residential 

• 11th October  - NHS Primary Flu Nasal Vaccinations 

• 11th October - Mental Health Awareness Day  - Wear something yellow in exchange 

for a donation of £1 

• 14th October  - Diwali Assembly for primary Children 

• 18th October  - School closes for half term 

• 4th November  - School reopens for Autumn 2 

• 4  - 7th November  - Y6 Mock SATs 

• 16th October - Y6 Hangar 42 trip 

And finally ... 

I have a quiet weekend ahead with nothing planned and am really looking forward to it! 

Have a good weekend when it finally arrives! 



 

 



 

 



Contact us! 

 

If you wish to contact a teacher within school please use this link Parental Messages / 

Queries (Non-urgent). and we will get back to you. This form should be used rather than 

contacting an individual teacher email address as we can then ensure that you are 

responded to in a timely manner. Messages will be passed on and dealt with as quickly as 

possible. Our aim is to respond to you within 48 school working hours. Please note that this 

may not be checked during teaching hours and so please do not add anything urgent e.g. 

about your child being collected by someone else at the end of the day. If you have an 

urgent message or query, please contact the school office on 01253 355493. Thank you.  

Attendance 

 

                                                 Attendance %                            Late marks 

                                       

• RHH                                          89.55                                               7  

• 1CL                                           94.09                                                6  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPRye5jcTVzU72m-BSUuV4CFrkDDCBfgKamNvw05xfcZDc5Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPRye5jcTVzU72m-BSUuV4CFrkDDCBfgKamNvw05xfcZDc5Q/viewform?usp=sf_link


• 1MT                                         96.25                                               11  

• 2BH                                          94.39                                               11  

• 2AP                                          92.86                                               11  

• 3KG                                          95.05                                               17  

• 3HB                                          90.74                                               13  

• 4JB                                           92.45                                                 2  

• 4CBL                                         95.83                                                9  

• 5TT                                           95.22                                               12  

• 5NO                                         90.83                                                 9  

• 6MB                                         92.50                                                 6  

• 6VA                                          95.76                                                 6  

Keeping children safe! 

 



 

Celebrating Culture and Difference 

 



 

Friday 11th is Yom Kippur is the holiest day of the Jewish calendar. It is marked by Jews 

around the world by a 25 hour fast and solemn prayer to repent for the previous year’s sins. 

Click here to learn more 

Nursery 

 

In Nursery this week we have been reading, ‘We’re going on a leaf hunt.’ We have started to 

discus autumn and the changes that we can see happening in the environment. The children 

have noticed that the leaves have fallen off the trees and have spoken about the different 

colour leaves we have seen. We then went on a leaf hunt ourselves and created our own leaf 

pictures, the children have made hedgehogs using the playdough, used leaves in the painting 

area, created their own autumn wreaths and have explored our tuff tray.  

We’ve had a great week!  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z4vvjhv


Reception 

 

In Reception this week, we have used The Rainbow Fish story. This lovely book promotes the 

idea of friendship through sharing. Please find a link below to a video of the story to share 

with your child at home. See if they can re-tell it to you! The children have enjoyed creating 

their own Rainbow Fish with sparkly scales. We have also tried very hard to recognise 

sounds in words. Some of us can hear initial sounds already which is brilliant. Try it with your 

child at home ... starfish = s, coral = c, ocean = o. 

In Maths we have been looking at measures. We have compared ourselves when looking at 

height and have used weighing scales to know and understand what heavy and light means. 

It has been a very busy week! 

Have a great weekend everyone! 

 

https://youtu.be/Nb2msIQo6TI


Year 1 

 

What a week Year 1! 

We have been continuing with our What the Ladybird Heard book. We have been writing 

some amazing sentences with some really adventurous vocabulary,  we are so impressed! 

In maths we have been looking at the part, part, whole method. The children have been 

really enjoying this and have been working practically in choosing time to demonstrate this 

method.  

In geography we have been looking at a map of Blackpool and identifying local features like 

Blackpool Tower, the pier and our school.  

We are so impressed with you all! 



Please continue to read at home at least 3 times a week and remember to bring your 

phonics books back to be changed on a Friday, if the old book is not returned then a new 

one will not be given.  

Thank you,  

The Year 1 Team :) 

Year 2 

 

This week Year 2 have started reading a new book called 'Beegu' in English. The children 

have loved exploring the alien character and asking lots of questions about the story. In 

Maths the children have been learning their timetables including 2s, 3s, 5s and 10s and used 

100 squares to help with this. In science we have continued our habitats topic but this week 



we have been exploring the word camouflage and what camouflaged means by looking at 

different animals in their habitats. In DT we have been designing our lighthouses ready to 

start making them next week.  

Please can you make sure you are reading 3 times a week with your child and writing in 

your child's reading record each time. Children's reading books also need to be brought 

into school everyday as these will be used during your child's phonics lesson and then 

phonics books will be changed on a Friday. Thankyou the Year 2 team. 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

Year 3 

 



This week in Year 3 we have been finishing our Maths unit on Place Value and numbers to 

1,000. We have been comparing numbers using > < and =, ordering larger numbers and 

counting in 50s. 

In English, we created some persuasive posters to invite people to the 'Phoenix Meteor 

Shower', finishing our book Look Up. We have moved onto reading Goldilocks and the Three 

Bears; thinking about the characters, setting and dilemma. We will be writing our own 

alternative version of the story in coming weeks. 

In Science, we explored endoskeletons, exoskeletons and hydrostatic skeletons. Ask us what 

kind we have!  

Please continue to read 3 times weekly and record this in reading records. 

Have a lovely weekend. 



Year 4 

 

This week in class, our children had the opportunity to participate in the Young Writers' 

Wonderverse poetry competition, showcasing their creativity and talent. In Maths, we 

focused on place value, exploring flexible partitioning and using number lines to understand 

numbers up to 10,000. In Science, we delved into the fascinating digestive system, learning 

how our bodies process food. Lastly, in PSHE, we engaged in important discussions about 

rewards and consequences, emphasising the impact of our choices. It’s been a week filled 

with enriching experiences across all subjects! 

Spellings for next week: 

accident; bicycle; through; although; famous; enough; attention; important; question; 

vegetable 



 

Please continue to read 3 times weekly and record this in reading records - these are 

checked on a Tuesday. 

Have a lovely weekend 

The Year 4 Team 

Year 5 

 

This week, Year 5 were very lucky to have a visit from the poet and author Nathan Parker. He 

told us all about the joys of reading and how immersing yourself in a good book can make 

you feel really part of the story.  



The children had a go at writing stories on the model that he showed us and I'd like to say a 

massive well done to Caycee for her excellent story. 

We have finished our maths topic of Place Value and are moving onto addition and 

subtraction so some hard work and lots of effort needed for the next couple of weeks. 

It is poetry week, so in English all the children have been given the opportunity to write a 

poem for Young Writers which may, if they are chosen, give them the opportunity to become 

a published writer. How exciting! 

Have a great weekend! 

Year 6 

 

This week we have celebrated National Poetry Day by immersing ourselves in a range of 

poetry and poetic techniques. We have planned and written our own poems which we aim 

to submit to the Young Writers competition and if our poems are accepted, we may become 

poets within the book of poetry which will be created from schools around the country! 

Good luck, Year 6. 

It isn't long now until our residential; we have put up a notice in the Year 5/6 Parents 

Communication Board outside our gate of the essential items required for the trip. Mini lists 

were also sent home. Please remember we are outward bound all day, each day rain or 

shine, so come prepared and with a spare change of clothes just in case. Remember that 

shoes WILL get dirty so don't come in your best! 6MB should be collected from school at the 

usual time on Wednesday, but on Thursday, 6VA are expected to return to school at 4pm. 

Please also return any reply slips for the 6VA Hangar 42 trip (which covers 4 History lessons 

so isn't to be missed) and slips for the December panto. 



Remember to read 3 times weekly and record this in your reading records. 

Enjoy the weekend and especially packing all of those essentials for next week! Your 

teachers are very much looking forward to spending time away with you all and seeing you 

trying new things outside of the classroom : ) 

Star of the Week 

 

RHH -  Boran - For being focused and engaged in everything he does! 

1CL - Maci-Lei - For being so engaged in lessons this week, sharing some amazing ideas 

and focussing really hard on her handwriting! 

1MT - Niha - For always trying your best in absolutely everything you do. 

2BH -  Samuel - For always trying really hard 

2AP - Sienna - For putting so much effort into her maths work this week and completing all 

of the maths challenges too. 

3KG - Gabby - For her fantastic effort in all of her lessons this week! 

3HB -  Alex - For being focused and engaged with his learning this week, particularly in 

Maths! 

4JB - Amelia - For settling into Unity so well this week. Welcome to Unity. 

4CBL - Woody - For the effort he is putting into reading 

5TT - Anaiah - For a fantastic first week in Unity. Already showing she is ready, respectful 

and safe. 



5NO -  Alfie - For settling in so well at Unity this half term. You are part of the Unity family 

now! 

6MB - Alina - For fantastic focus, effort and concentration in all that she does. 

6VA - Emily - For going above and beyond in all her work. 

School Uniform 

 

Revised policy from September: From September our uniform is changing. The decision was 

made following consultation with children, parents and staff. Large numbers of people 

shared their thoughts for the options given and the vast majority voted for a change to some 

aspects of our uniform.  

As a reminder, please have a look at the list below and make sure your children are correctly 

dressed for both the school day and PE. To request items of uniform please click here and 

complete the short form. We will do our best to meet your needs, stock permitting. 

Nursery Uniform 

• Black sweatshirt with logo 

• White polo shirt 

• Black trousers, tracksuit bottoms or skirt 

• Black shoes if wearing trousers or skirt or Trainers (preferably black) if wearing 

tracksuit bottoms. 

Primary uniform - All students should wear: 

• Black V Neck school jumper with embroidered Unity Academy logo - this item is 

compulsory! 

• Plain White Shirt or blouse  

• Plain black socks or tights  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdF7Q9Ntq7SzZWidVsLYVESZGJYH1p85LhY0ojDDbYTr3hScQ/viewform


• House Badge (Provided by the academy initially, replacements can be purchased 

from the academy)  

• All black footwear with no identifiable markings. If this footwear is a boot it must be 

no bigger than ankle length.  No crocs! 

Students have a choice of: (students must wear one of these)  

• Plain black tailored skirt  

• Plain black trousers or shorts (tailored type, not tracksuit bottoms/ jeans)  

• A Black Blazer with the Unity logo is optional  

P.E. Kit  - Red polo shirt    Black shorts         Black socks         Black Pumps 

Summer Uniform 

• Red check dress with white ankle socks 

• Black short trousers  

If your child has outgrown any uniform items and they are in good condition, please do 

send them into school where they can be added to our supply for other parents to access. 

Thank you 

 

 



Lunch time menu for this week 
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